
  DISTRICT OF PORT EDWARD 
  
 

     NOTICE 
 
Temporary Office Closure 

 
Date: Wednesday, November 6, 2024 
 
Due to current weather conditions, the District of Port 
Edward office is temporarily closed to ensure the safety of 
our community and staff. During this time, we remain 
committed to assisting you remotely. 
 
For inquiries, please email us at info@protedward.ca, 
where our team is ready to respond to your questions and 
provide necessary support. 
 
We also encourage residents to visit our website at 
www.portedward.ca for access to services, information, and 
updates. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and stay safe. 
 

  
  

Daphne Thomson 
Deputy Corporate Officer 

  
 

http://www.portedward.ca/

